
SELF MANAGING LEADERSHIP RETREATS 
at the Global Retreat Centre 

 
 

3 April, 2004 
Dear Centre Co-ordinators, 
 
This is to inform you that the Global Retreat Centre will be reverting back to holding Self Managing 
Leadership (SML) retreats in place of the Oxford Leadership Retreat (OLR).  The SML retreat will 
continue to be facilitated by Brian Bacon. 
 
Baba is constantly asking us to serve VIPs and as you all know, SML has been a very good tool for this.  
Keeping this in mind, our aim is to ensure a high quality peer group of leaders with a balance of gender, 
professional and cultural diversity. Examples of suitable invitees could include: 
 

- Private Sector : Vice President   
- Public Sector : Director of Department 
- NGO’s : Executive Director 
- Profession : PhD or Head of Department 
- Leaders of Tomorrow: High potential young people sponsored by a  

recognized institution 
 
Places will be given to those who fulfill the above criteria or hold higher positions than mentioned 
above. 
 
 
METHOD OF INVITATION: 
 
There is a change in the administration process in order to deal with participants appropriately.  We have 
made the information and forms available in an online format and simplified the invitation process. 
 
Should you wish to invite someone who fits the criteria above, for the SML Retreat, PLEASE 
COMPLETE the proposed candidate form at the following link: 
 
www.globalretreatcentre.org.uk/bkcentre  
 
Please ensure that you complete all the required fields (especially email address) so that we have 
full details. 
 
 
WHAT HAPPENS NEXT? 
 
You don’t have to do anything more!  We will process your requests from here and send out an invitation 
letter to suitable candidates via email. (You will also be sent a copy of the letter).  The invitation letter will 
include a link to the SML webpage (with further details about the course), where they can complete an 
application form online.  
 
Once we receive the application form, they will be sent a confirmation letter (via email) with a link to 
complete their final registration details (including travel information) online. (You will be copied on 
this) The completed registration form ensures their place on the retreat. 
 
 
If you have any further queries about SML administration, please contact Sr Suman at 
sml@bkwsugrc.demon.co.uk.  Please note that the next two dates for the SML Retreat at GRC are 
June 3 – 6, and September 30 – October 3, 2004. 
 
With Regards 
In Baba’s yaad 
Global Retreat Centre 


